IWERSITY OF IBADAN

 BULLETIN

e ™ —

4891 Special Release 26 March, 2025
EID-EL-FITRI PUBLIC HOLIDAYS

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 31 March, 2025 and Tuesday, 01 April, 2025 as
public holidays to celebrate this year’s Eid-EI-Fitri.

Workers on essential duties are to discharge their responsibilities as appropriate while work
resumes for all staff on Wednesday, 02 April, 2025.

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Kayode O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp, rejoices with the Muslim
faithfuls on the successful completion of the 30-day fasting period. He urged them and all other
members of the University community to continue to abide with the tenets and virtues of
Ramadan in their lives

Thank you.

G.O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA
Registrar and Secretary to Council



